
Monthly Board Report
Technology Department
Kosta Myzithras, Director of Technology

Derby Public Schools

July 2017



Projects:

• One to One - Collected / inventoried laptops

• Classroom - Assembly to begin this week
• Included inventory, projector maintenance, computer maintenance

• Laptop Carts/Labs - All buildings - Reimage and Maintenance

• Continuing virtual network and physical network clean up

• Summer server maintenance

• Technology Team Professional Development
• Online Course catalog / in house lessons
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One to One Updates:

• EOY Laptop Collection:

• DMS - 91% Laptops returned
• DHS - 89% Laptops returned

• All Seniors returned laptops
• Most unreturned laptop have fulfilled their three payment commitment

• Purchasing 2017-18 devices for DHS

• Preparing Lenovos for possible use at DMS
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